
Dear House Business and Labor Committee, 
 
This minimum wage increase will negatively affect businesses in my community as well as affect my 
family’s bottom line financially with a direct increase to cost to goods and services we purchase for our 
family. 
 
I urge you to vote this down with a NO and not let this negatively affect our city and state! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
LanDonye Rob Sloan 
Marketing Manager 
Diagnostic Imaging of Salem 
 


